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Bats are one of the most commonly
reported rabid animals. Our Animal Control
Office is offering the following tips to help
keep your family safe.
 

1. Examine your home for holes by
walking around the outside - pay
careful attention to where the roof

meets the walls, around windows and along door seams.
2. Caulk or cover any openings that are larger than a dime.
3. If you have bats in your attic, watch at dusk to see where they exit and seal up the hole.

If you have been bitten or scratched by a bat, wash the wound thoroughly with soap and water.
You should seek medical attention immediately.

Following medical attention, reach out to our Animal Control Office at (908) 722-1271 for further
assistance.

https://www.montgomerynj.gov/health/page/keep-bats-out-your-home

